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In this newsletter, find out about: 

 

ω Mrs Gordon's message and school news 

ω OPAL updates 

ω Reminders and Notices 

ω Internet Safety 

ω Upcoming events  

A Message from Mrs Gordon 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

What a busy couple of weeks we have had! On Wednesday last week we took a group of 18 

dancers to Worthing to perform in the Dancehouse show. They were absolutely incredible 

and performed with grace and style. Their behaviour was excellent and the whole event was 

a real pleasure. Well done dancers! Last Thursday we had a the great excitement of a visit 

from Youtube fitness sensation Jumpstart Jonny. Jonny injected a huge amount of energy as 

he delivered 2 sessions over the morning. Everyone had great fun taking part and we would 

like to say a huge thank-you to our PTA for organising and funding his visit. Thursday was also 

the day of Ladybird Class' visit to Aldingbourne Country Centre. With their focus on the farm 

this half term, they had a wonderful day meeting the animals and exploring the grounds. the 



children were a credit to the school and Mrs Ford and Mrs Cruttenden were very proud of 

them. 

On Friday we held our first Food Festival throughout the day. Many thanks to all of the 

parents and carers who provided food from  their country. We had so many delicious 

delicacies to taste and the children also prepared food based on a theme in their classes. For 

many it was an opportunity to try something different and was a great success all round.  

Friday was also the turn of Year 1 to show off their learning in their class assembly. I was 

incredibly impressed with the children and how they presented their work with loud , clear 

and confident voices. Well done Bumblebee Class. 

Table 8 were the winners of February's Table Cloth Friday and they got to have some special 

treats with their lunch. i was luck y enough to join the second sitting and had a lovely time 

chatting to them while they ate their lunch.  

Wednesday night saw the first of our 3 Corporate Challenge races. We had a team of 25 

children who all ran a really steady race with some excellent personal achievements. Mrs 

Ford and I are training them each week in run club and are hopeful of some very good 

outcomes by the end of the race series. 

Yesterday we started the day with our termly Bags2School collection- many thanks to 

everyone who brought in bags, we raised over £100 which will be added to our PTA funds for 

this term. Yesterday was also World Book Day, once again many thanks for providing, making 

and creating some incredible costumes. We had a wonderful day spotting book characters, 

sharing stories and in assembly we really enjoyed seeing all of the amazing shoe box story 

scenes that have been created over the last couple of weeks. Many thanks to all of you who 

helped your children- the results were fantastic! 

Today, year 6 have been busy raising funds for their Leavers' jumpers. They produced some 

delicious cakes (thanks parents) for the rest of the school to buy and have been pedalling 

away in their sponsored (static) cycle. By the end of the day, they should have raised a 

significant chunk of money to go towards their jumpers.  

Many thanks to all of those parents who attended the Parent consultations this week. We 

hope that it gave you a valuable opportunity to find out how your child is progressing and 

what you could do at home to further support them in their learning. If you weren't able to 

make it, please contact the office or your child's teacher to make an alternative arrangement. 

Once again, many thanks for your support in these events- we are constantly looking to 

enrich our children's education and we can't do that without your support. 

 

Wishing everyone a lovely weekend. 

Best wishes, 



 

Zoe Gordon, Headteacher 

The P  wer of Reading 

 

The Importance of Reading for Pleasure 

Reading enjoyment is a more important indicator of a childΩs educational success than 

their familyΩs educational or socio-economic background 

(OECD, 2002) 

 

Parent Power 

Parents and the home environment are essential to the early teaching of reading and 

fostering a love of reading; children are more likely to continue to be readers in homes 

where books and reading  are valued (Clark and Rumbold, 2006). Bedtime books

 Reading for just 6 minutes per day is proven to have a moreWellbeing 



 

The Power of reading together at Bedtime. 

An investment of a few minutes a day has the power to  positive impact on wellbeing 

than a cup of tea, a chocolate bar or create a lifelong love of books and reading.  playing 

video games, reducing stress levels by 68 per cent on 

 

Thank you for supporting your child to become a reader. 

Dancehouse 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

Table Cloth Friday- February winners 



 

 

Ladybird Class visit the farm 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

Food Festival 



 

 

 


